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April 18, 2016

Yuri Turovsky, Plant Manager
Liquid Environmental Solutions LLC
1640 Talleyrand Avenue
Jacksonville, Florida 32206

Dear Mr. Turovsky:

On 11 April 2016, the City of Jacksonville’s Environmental Quality Division’s Hazardous Waste Program
conducted a Hazardous Waste Verification Inspection at your facility, USEPA ID# FLD981928484. Asa
result of the inspection, it has been determined that your facility was operating as a Conditionally Exempt
Small Quantity Generator, generating no more than 20 kilograms of hazardous waste per month.

The following areas of concern were identified during this inspection:

1) Spent fluorescent or high intensity discharge lamps were being accumulated pending proper
recycling or disposal. Please note that after recycling or disposal, waste management records must
be maintained at the place of generation for a minimum of three years.

2) Aerosol cans are punctured and the liquid is being allowed to evaporate into the air and onto a
concrete surface. This waste must be collected and stored in a closed container and disposed of
properly as a hazardous waste.

The above areas of concern should be addressed as soon as possible to ensure that your facility is in
compliance with all applicable federal, state and local regulations.

Your assistance dufing this inspection was greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, you may contact
the inspector, Michael Cain, Jr., at (904) 255-7152. If needed, you may also contact me at (904) 255-7137.

Sincerely, Q
Jean E. Richards

Environmental Program Supervisor

cc: Vicky Valade, Environmental Manager, FDEP
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